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COVID-19 attendance advice for families 
NSW Health issued new COVID-19 advice for schools on 14 August 2020. This changes the 
way our schools operate. 

Children who are sick with flu-like symptoms, even if they are mild symptoms, should stay 
home. Children who become sick at school will be kept in the sick bay and arrangements will 
be made for them to be collected. 

• NSW Health have requested that schools encourage anyone who is
unwell or has even mild flu-like symptoms, to arrange to be tested
through their local medical practitioner or one of the COVID-19 clinics

• Students and staff with flu-like symptoms will need to provide a copy of a
negative COVID-19 test result before being permitted to return to school.

Telephone Interpreter Service 
If you need further information please call your school principal. If you need an interpreter 
to assist you with your enquiry please call the Telephone Interpreter Service on 131 450 
and ask for an interpreter in your language. This service will be free of charge to you. 
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https://www.nsw.gov.au/covid-19
https://www.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/how-to-protect-yourself-and-others/clinics

	COVID-19 attendance advice for families
	Telephone Interpreter Service


